Notice For Restaurants and Food Markets:

Changes in the Inspection Report Effective July 1, 2013

Los Angeles County Environmental Health will be using a new Food Official Inspection Report
(FOIR) with a new point deduction system. If you own a food facility in Los Angeles County you
will be affected by these changes.

Comprehensive Training will be provided in the following locations:

Date: Tuesday, August 27, 2013, 9:00 AM TO 11:00 AM
Location: City of Commerce Council Chambers

5655 lJillson Street,

Commerce, CA 90040

Seating is limited. To reserve your seat, call Consultative
Services at (626) 430-5320 or for more information visit the
website at: http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/eh
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